
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON BUDGET AMENDMENT FOR 2023
AND SUPPLEMENTAL APPROPRIATION

COLORADO CITY METROPOLITAN DISTRICT

Notice is hereby given that a proposed amendment to the 2023 budget, containing a supplemental appropriation, has been submitted to the Board of Directors of Colorado City Metropolitan District.  A copy of such proposed budget amendment has been filed in the administration building of the District at 4497 Bent Brothers Blvd, Colorado City, CO 81019, where the same is available for public inspection.  

A public hearing will be held on the proposed budget amendment and supplemental appropriation and approval will be considered at a meeting of the Board of Directors of the Colorado City Metropolitan District located at 4497 Bent Brothers Blvd, Colorado City, Colorado on December 12, 2023 at 6:15 p.m.  Any interested elector of Colorado City Metropolitan District may inspect the proposed budget amendment and file or register any objections thereto at any time prior to the adoption of the amendment to the budget.
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